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Spring Greetings to all! 

The April Meeting was held at Grandma Hoyt’s in 
Bessemer City.  The meeting began with welcomes 
from club president, Leon Lineberger.  The club 
would like to extend thanks to Marcie Smith, who 
presented an informative program on Methane Gas 
Production.  Ms. Smith represents the Gaston 
County Department of Environmental Services and 
the program led to much discussion about the 
county’s plan to better use methane gas released 
from the Gaston County Landfill. 

REMEMBER MAY 

MEETING---May 5 at Grandma Hoyt’s Bessemer 

City, NC.  Meet and eat at 6:00, meeting at 7:00 

pm.  See you there!! 

 

                                       Reduce-recycle-reuse 

 

New members joined the club at the April meeting 

and we would like to welcome, Mitchell Leroy of 

Blacksburg, SC and Sidney Craig of Gastonia, NC.  

The following members contributed to the program 

by donations for the doorprizes:  Kenneth Pasour, 

Clayton Ballard, Kathy Lineberger, Rachel Pasour 

and Richard Kimmer. 

 

MAY MEETING---May 5 at Grandma Hoyt’s 

Bessemer City, NC.  Meet and eat at 6:00, meeting 

at 7:00 pm.  See you there!! 

—Please be reminded that June 

GAMTRA Meeting will be on June 4 at the Gaston 

County Park.  A Cotton Ginning Mini Show will 

begin set up around 4:00 and dinner will be served 

at 6:00.  Dinner of BBQ and Chicken will be 

provided by the club.  Members are asked to sign 

up to bring sides and desserts to accompany the 

entrees.  Contact Leon at 704-922-8714 if you have 

questions about items to bring to the event.  We 

are looking forward to good fellowship and fun!   

    The club will be honoring our High school 

graduates as they mark this milestone 

in their lives. We would like to celebrate with 

Aubrie Calloway- Lincolnton High School, Devin 

Holland-Highland School of Technology and Anna 

Kathryn Lineberger- North Gaston High School. As 

they graduate we want them to know that we are 

so proud of them and wish them the best of Luck in 

their futures! Pleae plan to attend and tour the 

new addition to the historical buildings- the 

GAMTRA Built tool shed. 

Upcoming Events: 

StumpTown Swap Meet, Denvear NC-  May 14 

Foothill Power Show, Hickory NC-  May 21-22 
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